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   Grades 6-7-8 
http://labrae.school 

Newsletter 
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 I would like to thank the community and parents that supported our 6th grade 
camp through the purchase of mums.  The cost of camping experience continues to rise and 
without your support it might not happen.  The middle school normally runs one 
fundraiser per year aside of the mum sale.  All proceeds from the middle school fundraiser 
go right back into the school in the form of technology, workbooks, and other educational 
supplies. 
 To the parents of the 7th grade students, Ohio Schools are required by law to show 
proof of immunizations for TDap and Meningitis Virus.  This is not new, but it becomes 
problematic for parents and students. There are currently over half of our 7th grade 
students that do not have the documentation of proof. We start informing students about 
this in 6th grade. The original due date is September 30th. I can extend that date by a week 
or so, but I need this information as soon as possible. The students that did not have their 
shot record on file were called down and given a letter/reminder to take home.  I need your 
help in getting these shot records.  
 Student picture day was held on October 3rd this year. Parent-teacher conferences 
will be held on October 12th from 2-9pm.  Middle and high school students will be released 
at noon on the 12th.  Student interims were sent home on September 27th.  I strongly 
encourage that all parents review the interim and schedule a conference regardless of your 
child’s marks.  Conference night is about finding ways to help students to work to their 
potential. They are not designed to point out the missing qualities, but instead on how to 
find them.   Conferences are set up in 15 minute blocks with every teacher your child has. 
A conference with one teacher is a conference with all teachers at that grade level. Please 
call and make an appointment today. It is an important event during the school year. The 
1st nine weeks ends on October 27th with report cards going home on November 3rd.  Call 
today at 330-898-8599. 
                                                                                                                                                      
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

Students of the month 
We are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
6th grade 
Jessica Morris 
Bryce Eastman 
 
7th grade 
Fiona Nicholas 
Jacob Nowak 
 
8th grade 
Mykaila Bryant 
Aiden Stephens 

  Important Dates 
Oct. 3……………………………...….....……Picture Day 
Oct. 12………….Early Release & Parent-Teacher Conf. 
Oct. 13……………….………….NEOEA Day-No School 
Oct. 27………………Early Release/End of grade period 
Nov 3. …………………...………………….Report Cards 
Nov. 22-24………………..…………Thanksgiving Break 

LIBRARY CORNER 
 
This year’s Scholastic Book Fair will be held from Thursday, October 12th through Thurs-
day, October 19th.  The book fair will be open daily during this period from 7:30 a.m. until 
2:30 p.m.  It will also be open during Parent/Teacher Conference night on October 12th.  
Please stop by the library and visit our Wild West Book Fair. Buy a book or two to help 
support reading and our school library. 
 

 

 
 

 

 


